
PERSONAL
April 18th, 1927.

Dear Sir Arthur:
I enclose herewith a copy of 

a letter received by me from Archdeacon Scott, of 
Quebec.

I know very little of the Labrador
situation, though it was partially explained to me 
by Miss Boswell.

In the circumstances, perhaps you 
will be good enough to reply to Archdeacon Scott.

Yours very /*tiTi-v-

General Sir Arthur Currie, 
Principal,
McGill University, 
Montreal, Que.


